
Community Outreach



Recent Outreach Efforts

1. Canvassed 222 homes located in the vicinity of the project.

2. Emailed 950+ LBHOA email subscribers

3. Direct outreach to all individuals who have expressed concerns 
about prior projects

4. Published on Nextdoor

5. Today’s community meeting



Beautify Lunada Bay
Phase 2 Canvassing Results

Information provided to all homes 
inside red boundary (222 homes)
• Hand-carried trifold flyer and 

“Sorry we missed you!” note if 
no one home)

• Letters sent to residents that 
had expressed strong concerns

Responses:
• Positive: 38
• Negative: 5
• No opinion: 49
• Not available: 130
• Total: 222



Trifold Flyer for Phase 2: Side 1



Trifold Flyer for Phase 2: Side 2



Sorry We Missed You!

This card and the trifold brochure were 
left at homes where there was no 
response to the doorbell or knock, there 
were pets, the home was undergoing 
construction activities, or signs stated 
“No Soliciting”

Sorry we missed
You! 

The attached provides information
on a possible extension of the
native plant garden across from
Lunada Bay Elementary School. We
will be having a public meeting at
the school mid-October to go over
plans and answer questions. If
you’d like to attend or have
questions, please send an email to
beautifylunadabay@lbhoa.org and
we’ll send an invitation or respond.



Canvassing Results
Comments Received
• “Thanks for nice job”
• “We like it”
• “It’s great!”
• “Yes, we like it!”
• “Nice!”
• “Just lovely! Will send a check”
• “It’s wonderful.”
• “Very cool. Why didn’t it go further?”
• “Very nice!”
• “Beautiful!”
• “Deeply appreciate it. The plants need pruning, too tall now.”
• “Love it!”
• “Phase 1 looks beautiful.”
• “Oh great!”
• “Awesome. Grew up here and will come to meetings and support project.”
• “Yes, we like it!” 
• ‘Very pleased and will support the new project”

• “We do NOT support this project, period. Same for all my neighbors. Too much 
water use, fire hazard, all the plants are dying.”

• “Like the current natural look better”
• “Only concern is long term maintenance.”

Positive

Negative



Community Meeting Oct. 23, 2019

v Notice sent via email to 
v Members of LBHOA
v 160 residents in BLB list (may be some overlap)
v 10 individuals who provided emails during canvassing
v Via Nextdoor (on Monday, Oct. 21)

v ~25 attendees at community meeting, Comments include
v Negative: Increases fire hazard; human predators hiding near school; don’t 

like development; insufficient notice; should be decided by city-wide ballot
v Positive: Attracts birds and butterflies; no trucks driving over property; 

people picking up after dogs, reduces dust; people stay on trails; looks nice


